
 

Corporate Announcement                    January 11, 2017 

 
 
 

 

 

Sub:  Disclosure under Regulation 30 of SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) 
Regulations, 2015 

 
 

Dear Sirs, 
 
Pursuant to the above-mentioned regulation, we wish to inform you that the Company participated in a 
Meeting organised by Merrill Lynch at Mumbai, at which the Company met with the following investor: 
 

Date Investor Type of Meeting Location 

January 10, 2017 Toscafund Investor meeting Mumbai 

 
The Company made a presentation to the said investor, on its earnings update for the half-year ended 
September 30, 2016, which is already available on the websites of the Stock Exchange(s) and the 
Company.  
 
We request you to take the above information on record, and acknowledge receipt. 
 
 
 
 
Thanking you, 
 
 
 
Yours truly, 
for Indiabulls Real Estate Limited 
 
 
 


